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  CHEADLE HULME SIXTH FORM NEWSLETTER 

 

            Issue 14 – 13th December 2024 

Note from the Director of Sixth Form 
This is the last newsletter of what has been a very busy and productive term and we would like to take 
this opportunity to thank you for your ongoing support and to wish all our students and their families a 
safe and happy Christmas. Staff and students have enjoyed a Christmas lunch this week and students 
have been making Christmas decorations during lunchtimes which will be displayed in Sixth Form next 
week. House Leaders will be supporting the House team with a House Quiz next week during Tuesday 
lunchtime and the weekly form-time quiz this week had a Christmas theme. Festive clothing or non- 
professional dress, can be worn on Thursday 19th December. Thursday 19th December is a full day of 
lessons for students. 
 
Well done to all the students and staff who were involved with The Winter Wonderland Concert this 
week. It was a fabulous occasion and we certainly have some talented performers in our midst! 
 
The electives programme for the Autumn term will finish next week and students will select new choices 
when we return to school after the Christmas break. The elective programme will not, however, 
recommence until week commencing 27th January, allowing Year 12 students additional study time to 
focus on their common assessments which start on 13th January. The common assessments will take 
place during lesson time and dates and times will be communicated to students by subject teachers. 
Year 13 students reflected on their common assessments in the form time activity on Friday. They were 
asked to write down ‘driving’ and ‘restraining’ forces which help or hinder their progress. 
 
As part of our PSHE programme, all Year 12 students attended an online safety workshop on Thursday, 
delivered by Stockport Youth Justice Service. The presentation contained some very important 
messages and advice. They have also attended a session on consent and party safety delivered by 
Miss Rosser. 
 
We hope you all enjoy the Christmas break and we look forward to welcoming students back into school 
on Monday 6th January. 
 
If you would like any further information regarding any aspect of the Sixth Form, please do not hesitate 
to contact the Sixth Form team on sixthform@chhs.org.uk.  

     
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 

       

      

 

Dates for your diary  

Monday 6th January    School re-opens after Christmas holiday  
Wednesday 8th January  Royal Literary Fund workshops (all Year 12)  12.00pm – 4.00pm 
Mon 13th Jan – Fri 24th Jan  Year 12 common assessment window 
w/c 10th February    School production of ‘Oliver’ 
Friday 14th February    School closes for half-term 
 

What’s happening next week? (w/c 16th December – week 1) 
Monday 16th December   Voice and Confidence workshops 
Thursday 19th December   Last day of lessons for Year 12 and 13 
Friday 20th December   School closes for Christmas holiday 
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